
Update on the implementation of  
state-wide bans
The PSA continues to promote the bans 
recommended by the ADHC Departmental 
Committee.  PSA Organisers in company of the 
relevant DC delegates, where possible, are visiting 
ADHC worksites.  If you would like to organise a visit 
by a PSA Organiser to promote the bans in your 
workplace, send a request to 
	   FACSOrganising@psa.asn.au.  
Make sure you include your name, location and 
contact details. 

At a recent meeting of members at the ADHC 
Nepean Blue Mountains (NBM) office at  
Penrith – the first district identified for privatisation 
and the early roll out of NDIS - members in attendance 
unanimously voted to implement the bans.  

A subsequent meeting of the ADHC NBM Access 
Managers also unanimously agreed to implement 
the bans.  This decision was communicated by the 
managers to the management of the District.

The ADHC Departmental Committee Executive, at a 
teleconference on Friday, 19 June 2015, praised the 

actions of the members at Penrith.  It also passed a 
resolution praising the brave actions of the managers 
in standing strong in the fight against privatisation.  
The resolution reads:

       

“The ADHC DC Executive at its 
teleconference on 19 June 2015 was 
advised that the Access Managers in the 
Nepean Blue Mountains District decided 
to implement the bans.  This meeting of 
the DC Executive applauded the stance 
of these managers and is in full support 
of these managers who are great role 
models for all AHDC Managers.”         

Calling all Access Managers in ADHC
Access Manager members are urged to contact the 
PSA at FACSOrganising@psa.asn.au. 

What else can members do?
•	 Pass this update onto your colleagues. 

•	 Join your Local Campaign Action  
Group - contact your organising team at 
FACSOrganising@psa.asn.au 

•	 Ask non-members to support the union by joining 
at membership.psa.asn.au/join

Nepean Blue Mountains Access Managers 
Step up the fight against the 

privatisation of ADHC 

30 June 2015

Join the PSA
membership.psa.asn.au/join

Authorised by Murray Engleheart, Acting Assistant General Secretary, 
Public Service Association of NSW, 160 Clarence Street Sydney
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